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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:[]

Secretary Michael R. Pompeo spoke by phone yesterday with Chilean Foreign
Minister Roberto Ampuero. They discussed President Sebastian Pifera’s
upcoming visit to the White House on September 28, which will strengthen the
long-standing partnership between the United States and Chile. They also
discussed Chile’s hosting of APEC in 2019 and our mutual goals to increase
economic growth and prosperity. Secretary Pompeo thanked Foreign Minister
Ampuero for Chile’'s leadership in supporting the Venezuelan people’s efforts
to restore democracy and prosperity in Venezuela.
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